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SELF SCREENING QUESTIONS 

PLEASE READ THOROUGHLY, AND ANSWER HONESTLY YES OR NO 

If the child has a parent present, then they MUST answer these questions on the child’s behalf. 

Anyone who answers YES to any question MUST go home immediately. 

 

Do you have a high temperature (above 37.8)? 

Do you have a new continuous cough? 

Do you have shortness of breath? 

Do you have a sore throat? 

Do you have a change in your normal sense of smell or taste? 

Do you feel generally unwell? 

Are you persistently tired? 

Have you been in close contact (15 minutes or more) with anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19 within the 

last 10 days? 

Are you or anyone in your household/bubble self-isolating whilst waiting for a test or test results of COVID-19? 
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